

VILLAGE OF ORLAND HILLS

Oct. 10, 2023

Dear Neighbor,

I would like to update you about the progress we have made regarding the drainage problems at Fernway School.

We will be having a meeting on Monday, October 16, 2023 at 7PM at the Community Center in the Multipurpose Room to present the progress, current plans from the school, and our remaining concerns. This may be the final opportunity you will have to offer input on this project.

If you have any concerns please join us on Monday, October 16th.

Sincerely,

Kyle R. Hastings

Kyle R. Hastings Mayor